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Uniform  

Article12: Every child has the right to meet with other children and to join groups and 

organisations, as long as this does not  other people from enjoying their rights. 



The Governors expect that all children will wear the school uni-

form, and will be neat and tidy at all times.  

The school uniform is:- 

Boys: 

navy blue school sweatshirt 

white shirt 

school tie 

grey trousers 

grey or black socks 

dark shoes (no trainers) 

Girls: 

navy blue school sweatshirt or cardigan 

white blouse 

school tie 

grey skirt or pinafore 

white/grey or black socks 

dark shoes (no trainers) 

Summer uniform is worn from the start of the summer 

term to 30th September each year: 

Girls: 

white open-neck short sleeved blouse (no tie) with grey skirt 

pale blue/white checked dress 
navy blue v-neck school sweatshirt or cardigan 

Boys: 

white open-neck short sleeved shirt (no tie) 

grey shorts/trousers 

navy blue school sweatshirt 

Girls are allowed to wear trousers if they choose to do so as part 

of the Winter uniform. Trousers MUST be plain charcoal grey 

and tailored. Bell-bottoms, slits, cargos and low waistbands are 

NOT allowed, as the trousers are part of a school uniform and 

not a fashion statement. Skirts are to be knee length. 

 

For PE, a school-badged navy T-shirt and navy shorts are needed 

(both available from school), together with plimsolls. Trainers at 

Key Stage 2 are acceptable for outside PE. This uniform should 

be kept in school in a drawstring bag (obtainable from school uni-

form provider). Older girls may wear a navy netball skirt as an 

alternative to navy shorts, children may also wear navy tracksuit 

bottoms in the winter.  Older boys will need football boots and 

tracksuit bottoms. Navy, grey or white socks are to be worn, 

grey tights may be worn as part of the winter uniform.  

 

Swimming costumes (one piece costume for girls) and towels, 

should be brought to school when needed, and taken home on the 

day of use. The Governors do not allow children to attend school 

in ‘Doc Marten’ type boots or basketball-style trainers. 

 

Jewellery, other than a wristwatch and stud ear-rings, is not 

permitted.  

 

Dyed, shaved and ‘sculptured’ hairstyles are not acceptable; neat 

and tidy hairstyles are expected with long hair being tied back. 


